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November 22, 2016

Ms. Kirsten Walli, 
Board Secretary, 
Ontario energy Board
Suite 2700
2300 Yonge St. 
Toronto ON
M4P 1E4

Dear Ms. Walli,           Re: Board File No. EB-2016-0276, Hydro One Networks Inc. MAADs 86
                                    to Purchase all issued and outstanding shares of Orillia Power
                                    Corporation

This is in response to  Mr. Rodgers letter of of November 21 2016 in which he requests that 
there not be an oral hearing in the above matter and that the Orillia Light, Water and Power 
Commission not be given status at the hearing.  It is my submission that Mr. Rodgers requests 
should be denied.
 Mr Rodgers requests are all based on the erroneous assumption that  the bylaw dissolving the 
Commission is valid. Evidence will be brought that the bylaw is invalid; that the Commission still 
exists, and that it has acted properly in seeking status at this hearing.  In my opinion, an oral 
hearing to deal with this issue is necessary and the Board has the jurisdiction and obligation to 
determine this matter. 
There are, as well, the other issues raised by Mr. Kehoe personally (and on behalf of the 
Commission) respecting the appropriateness of the sale of shares,, which require a full hearing.

Yours respectfully,  

�
Stanley M. Makuch


